
 

 
September 1, 2023 
 
Dear Families and Students, 
 
Please have another read of the newsletter I sent out last week   Below are some quick reminders of 
some important things for next week: 

• There will be no cafeteria food service the first week.  

• Wednesday, September 6 school starts at 9:30am. 

• Respectable Behaviour memo – please speak to your student(s) about this, especially the Grads 

• Try to Login to MyEd this weekend.  If it is disabled please go to this website and put in a request 

(they will not be processed until Tuesday afternoon) 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe_tcFn8EdOk96RUooinFMnh03ISFqHmzZCeTutrAo

BqnVqGQ/viewform 

• Make sure you know who your block A teacher is for Tuesday 

• If you asked for a course change, please be patient as the counsellors work through the process.  

Many requests will not be granted.  Counsellors will notify students if they can not process the 

request 

September 5 
Grade 9 – Meet in the Theatre at 9:30 and then go to Homeroom/Block A. End time 11:00 am 

Grade 10 – Meet in Homeroom/Block A at 9:30 and then go to the Theatre.  End Time 11:00 am 

Grade 11 – Meet in the Theatre at 11:10 and then go to Homeroom/Block A. End time 12:40 am 

Grade 12 – Meet in Homeroom/Block A at 11:10 and then go to the Theatre.  End Time 12:40 am 

 

Grade 8s 

1:00-1:30  Grade 8 Assembly in Theatre  

1:35-2:30  Grade 8 Photos and Homeroom (Block A) 

2:45   Grade 8 Group Photo in the Main Gym 

 
Athletics 

• Any students interested in playing Seaquam Football or volunteering for the football 

program should contact General Manager, Navin Chand, at navin.n.chand@gmail.com or 604-

312-3940. 

• Athletics, in particular Volleyball will be starting tryouts and practices next week.  Students 

listen for announcements.  www.seaquamseahawks.com 

• We are looking for someone to coach the Senior Boys Soccer.  If you interested please 

contact Mr. McKenzie – dmckenzie@deltaschools.ca 

Drop off and Pick ups 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe_tcFn8EdOk96RUooinFMnh03ISFqHmzZCeTutrAoBqnVqGQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe_tcFn8EdOk96RUooinFMnh03ISFqHmzZCeTutrAoBqnVqGQ/viewform
mailto:navin.n.chand@gmail.com
http://www.seaquamseahawks.com/


 

Families, please do not drop off your student in the school parking lots.  This is a huge safety and 
organizational issue.  Student safety is paramount.  Did you know that it is illegal to do a U Turn in a 
school zone.  It is also dangerous.  Please drive safely   
 
Permission Forms: 
There are a number of forms on Parent Connect for you to review and authorize. Please login to 
Parent Connect, review the notices and select the appropriate response to each form. It is 
mandatory that all forms be reviewed and responded to by each student’s parent/guardian by Sept 
30. Forms are:  
 

Personal Information Consent Form, Outside Media in Schools, Electronic 
Communications, Walking Field Trips Permission, BC Fruits and Vegetables 
Program Permission, Demographic Information, Student Emergency Release, and 
GAFE (google apps for students)  
 

Calendar events 
September 

• 11 Staff meeting 

• 15 Fire Drill 
• 18 Department Head meeting 
• 19 IB Meeting 

• 20 Grade 8 Alert Meeting 
• 21 Grade 8 Retreat 

• 22 Pro D Day 
• 25 DTA meeting 
• 25-29 Truth and Reconciliation Week 

• 29 Recognize National Day of Truth and Reconciliation 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Mark Robinson, Principal  Ian Close, Vice Principal  Vlad Nikic, Vice Principal    


